Dakota Soda

—
From: Patel, Muhammed <mpatel@nrdc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 10:09 AM
To: Dakota Soda; Rep. Nate Shannon {District 58)
Cc: Clark, Abby; Slaughter, Derrell
Subject: Support Ticket for Hb 4706

Dear Honorable Chair Shannon,

f am writing to express the Natural Resources Defense Councils (NRDC) support for Rep MacDonell’s House Bill 4706,
which will accelerate the electric vehicle transition in Michigan by improving access to reliable EV charging stations. 1 do
not wish to speak at the hearing on 6/13/2023 but fully support the legisiation.

Sincerely,
Muhammed Patel

Muhammed Patel
Midwest Clean Vehicle Advocate

NATURAL RESOURCES DEFENSE COUNCIL

20 N Upper Wacker Drive
Chicago, IL 60606
T:312.847-6822

C: 3161-331-2661
MFPATEL@NROC.ORG



